PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING
A redevelopment is being proposed for 115 and 123 West Queens Road, to
construct an 18 unit townhouse project. You are being invited to a meeting to
discuss the project.

* Date: Thursday, November 27, 2014

* Time: 6:00PM,

® Location: St. Andrew’s & St. Stephen’s Presbyterian Church
2641 Chesterfield Avenue, North Vancouver
Hollyburn Room, entrance from parking area at rear of building

The applcant proposes to rezone the site from single-famiy zoning to a
comprehensive development zone, to permit an 18 unit townhouse project.
Each unit is between 1200 and 1667 square feet in size and includes a 31 space
underground parking garage.

W GUEENS AD

mrEro®Exor

L&

Information packages are being distributed to residents within 75 meter radius of
the site. If you would like to receive a copy or if you would like more information,
contact Erk Wihelm of the Community Planning Department at 604-990-2360
or Merlin Wick of Noort Holdings Ltd. at 604-526-3604 or bring your questions
and comments to the meeting.

*This is not a Public Hearing. DNV Council will receive a report from staff on
issues raised at the meeting and will formally consider the proposal at a later
date.




